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As a lifelong resident of the State of Oregon, I strongly opposed HB 3075. HB 3075 

starts with placing undue hardship on our Law Enforcement that already has a hard 

enough job. Now people will have to be pulled from other areas of departments or 

hired when funds are already tight just to handle the permits to purchase. This bill 

also turns law abiding gun owners into criminals overnight, for doing nothing but what 

the Constitution of the United States allows.  

This bill will do nothing about gun crimes, suicides, or mass shootings....why? 

Because criminals don't abide by the laws. They will get their guns in some other 

manner like the black market, theft from a legal gun owner, theft from a gun shop, 

etc. When there's a will, there's a way. Criminals also have the option of choosing a 

different weapon to commit their crimes. Crimes will increase instead of decrease 

because only Law Enforcement or Military will be able to protect anyone....and they 

can't be everywhere and protect every resident in the state.  

We need to get tougher on crimes and criminals themselves instead of taking away 

Constitutional rights of those who have done nothing wrong.  

This Bill is just a feel good bill, as well as being Unconstitutional. It will just get tied up 

in the courts, costing millions of taxpayers dollars to fight, and the criminals continue 

to get off Scott Free. There are better ways to spend our tax dollars. 


